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"% A better way forward

From: pete.pang@us.michelin.com

Date: September 8, 2014 at 12:52:50 PM CDT

To: kristin.meyer(@us.michelin.com; JoshPeterson@GENESY Scorp.net
Subject: Micheline’s Visit to GENESYS

Kris and Josh,

It’s unanimous. Our team agreed that our visit with you and your team last week was a
success. It met our objectives, and then some. You have an impressive group of resources
assigned to the GRE 18” ASTEC project, and we are confident that much collaboration and
success will come out as we move forward towards our Rf target of 14 April 2015. Thank
you very much for the tour of your facility, which also made a good impression on us. One
of the things that stood out was your strong focus on safety records and your safety culture.
Another was your quality control. We thank you for your hospitality and allowing us to put
our names on the WALL.

We look forward to working with GENESYS.

Pete Pang

DPPI/MPA/GET

Internal tel: *787-0263 External tel: (864) 458-0263
email: pete.pang@us.michelin.com

Formatted from electronic mail.

12



